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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Class 4J Assembly 
Well done to all the children in 4J for a superb performance this morning.  The class assembly was 
exceptional in every way.  Thank you to Mrs Jagpal, Ms Alleyne, Miss Selmes and all the other staff 
who helped for all their hard work.  Also thank you to the two parents who were brave enough to 
stand up and say congratulations to the children. It was so nice to see so many parents/carers come 
and support the children. There wasn‟t a spare seat in sight! 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Tuesday 7 May 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. 
 

Rojaire Rivers   Nursery 
For working hard to name and 

describe both 2D and 3D 
shapes 

 Fatima Mohammed   RW 
For fantastic work in Maths 

   Donald Duncan    RB 
For working hard at 1 more and 1 

less in Maths 

Bilal Mufti  1C 
For a fantastic effort in 

athletics 

Lequarn Lynch  1/2L 
For demonstrating excellent 

understanding when working with 
money 

  Abdullah Raza   2S 
For making a fantastic effort and 

showing progress in his work 

  Manasseh Fuller-Broomes   
3L 

For showing great skills in PE 
during athletics 

 Xaria Douglas   3/4B 
For working hard during Science 

lessons and carrying out a fair 
test 

Whole Class  4J 
For working extremely hard for 

our class assembly 

Iram Malik  5W 
For working hard to write a 

performance poem 

   Kian Purkiss-Chisholm   5/6B 
For working hard in preparation 

for SAT‟s 

Adnan Mahmood   6S 
For making a huge effort to 

prepare for the SAT‟s 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up RW 

Spick and Span RB 
Movement Bird 5/6B 
Attendance 4J 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3L  Runners up -3/4B 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Tuesday 7 May 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
There will be no school on Monday 6 May 2013 as this is a bank holiday.  School will be open as 
normal on Tuesday 7 May 2013. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day.   
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 24 May 2013 

and return to school on 
Tuesday 4 June 2013 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 

Kiarah Forbes-Thomas  
For telling a friend “You can do 

it!” when she was struggling 

Emmanuelle Fuller-Broomes 
For being so supportive and 
encouraging children during 

class assembly 


